
March 16, 1995

Mr. E. E. Fitzpatrick
Senior-Vice President
Nuclear Generation
Indiana Michigan Power Company
1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick:

We have received the enclosed Federal, Emergency Management Agency (FEHA)
correspondence dated February 14, 1995, transmitting the FEHA evaluation
report for the June 30, 1993 Emergency Preparedness Exercise at the D. C.
Cook Nuclear Power Plant.

There were no Deficiencies or Areas Requiring Corrective Action (ARCAs)
identified.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed FEMA correspondence will"be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

Enclosure: As stated

Sincerely,

Original sip,net by James R
Gree4'ames

R. Creed, Chief
Safeguards 8 IR Section

cc w/encl: A. A. Blind, Plant Manager
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Michigan Department of

Public Health
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